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It has been a such a brilliant start to the year in class 4.  The pupils are really lucky to have their final year in a single year-group class. St. Margaret’s have settled in well and there are already some great friendships forming.
MOBILE PHONES 
For Y6 pupils who wish to bring their mobile phones with them to school, they must be turned off before entering the school gates and handed to the teacher. At the end of the day, they will be given back, but must not be turned on until they are outside of the school gates.
Mondays: Some pupils will be swimming (You will have had a separate letter). Spellings set and tested
The Risings: The class will be visiting the residents at the Risings Care home starting 23rd September. This was amazing last year and both the children and residents built positive relationships as well as learning from each other.
Forest School Session once each half term. Texts will be sent out to notify you of the upcoming session.
Thursday:  PE day so do please remember the correct kit. 
Evacuees Trip: We are having a living history day at Tatton Park as evacuees on Wednesday 8th January 2025. More details soon but they will have to dress up!
[image: Kids - Kids Doing Math Clipart, HD Png Download , Transparent Png Image -  PNGitem]Reading: Reading books should be brought in every day.  If there reading record has been stamped, then they will get a point. They are awarded special badges at 50, 100, 150 and 200 reads. 
Homework
Spellings will be set each Monday and are tested the following Monday. Other homework will be set. This will be an English or maths task. Sometimes other topic based tasks may be set. In addition, Y6 pupils will have SAT practice work and a SAT club later in the year to help prepare them. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]They also have their Times Tables Rock Stars logins to access lots of activities to support their learning in class.

As always, if you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me through school. 
Mr Steane & Mrs Cassidy 
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